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WHEREAS the Anchorage municipality is currently under contract to maintain the 
decorative pedestrian wall along Muldoon and 

WHEREAS the maintenance contract is due to expire in four years and 

WHEREAS the wall is currently in need of repair and there are sections along the wall 
where the  landscaping is not being maintained and 

WHEREAS Muldoon Road is a major arterial for Anchorage and the wall and associated 
landscaping should be maintained accordingly 

THEREFORE be it resolved the Municipality of Anchorage should immediately begin the 
necessary repairs, complete the seasonal landscaping, and renew the maintenance 
contract. 

Yes Votes: 11 

No Votes: 0  
Abstentions:7 

Selina Metoyer       9/20/18 
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